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TPG Telecom Limited (ASX: TPG) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of TPG Telecom Limited (‘TPG’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of TPG, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 3 August 2023 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 
Renee Hutchens 
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
 



TPG Telecom Limited     ABN 76 096 304 620     Level 1, 177 Pacific Highway, North Sydney, NSW 2060 

Market Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au 

Sydney, 1 August 2023 

Request for Trading Halt: TPG Telecom Limited (TPG:ASX) 

TPG Telecom Limited (ASX: TPG) requests a trading halt in its securities effective 
immediately (1 August 2023). 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1 the reason for the request for the trading halt is to 
allow the Company time to respond to a media article.  

The company requests the trading halt to last until the earlier of the Company releasing a 
further statement to the ASX, or the opening of trading tomorrow, 2 August 2023.  

We confirm that we are not aware of any reasons why the trading halt should not be granted. 

Yours faithfully 

Trent Czinner 
Company Secretary 
TPG Telecom Limited 

Investor relations enquiries: Bruce Song, bruce.song@tpgtelecom.com.au, 0426 386 006 

Media enquiries: Mitchell Bingemann, mitchell.bingemann@tpgtelecom.com.au, 0415 669 333 
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